

SUPERVISOR'S REVIEW

Established January 12, 2007

DATE:

November 12, 2010

TO:

County Board Supervisors

FROM:

Russ Podzilni, County Board Chair

SUBJECT:

Mark Your Calendars for These Upcoming Events - Update



November 18, 2010 - Rock County Board Meeting

6:00 PM Regular meeting. (Invocation – Supervisor Fox)

December 4, 2010 – 12th Annual Children's Christmas Benefit

At the Orfordville American Legion Hall. For more information call Brian Knudson at 879-2213. Donations of items for the auction are very much appreciated.



December 16, 2010 - Rock County Board Meeting

6:00 PM Regular meeting. (Invocation – Supervisor Diestler)

<u>December 17-23, 26-31, 2010 – Holiday Light Show</u>

5:30 – 8:30 PM Rotary Gardens. Nominal Fees. For more information call 752-3885 or go to www.rotarygardens.org.



January 13, 2011 - Rock County Board Meeting

6:00 PM Regular meeting. (Invocation – Supervisor Yankee)



January 27, 2011 - Rock County Board Meeting

6:00 PM Regular meeting. (Invocation - Supervisor Gustina)



February 10, 2011 - Rock County Board Meeting

6:00 PM Regular meeting. (Invocation - Supervisor Bussie)



February 24, 2011 - Rock County Board Meeting

6:00 PM Regular meeting. (Invocation – Supervisor Combs)

NOTE: It is possible that at any of the above listed events a quorum of a governmental body may be present, however, no business of that governmental body will be conducted.

Note: When you fill out the white, half sheet per diem please leave the bottom line open for the County Board Chair to sign off on. If you need the Committee Chair to sign off on a per diem, have them initial after your name or on the line for attending meeting lasting longer than 4 hours. New per diem sheets will be available for you shortly.

Any Supervisor who finds himself/herself near the Courthouse on a Friday around 2:00 P.M. may stop in and pick up their weekly packet.

Parking Ramp Update

The back (east) ramp, upper and lower, will be closed, and work will begin on Monday the 8th. Parking will still be available beyond the ramp along Wisconsin Street. A path will be maintained to the back entrance.

Any questions should be directed to General Services. Thanks for your patience, and cooperation thus far.

Happy Birthday this month to Supervisor



November Brill

